
 
Hello Madison families: 
  
We are hoping that this letter finds you healthy and well during these unprecedented times. We 
are asking that you take a few minutes to complete the following Remote Learning Survey. This 
survey asks you to share feedback for each grade level in which you have a child. Also equally 
important is student input regarding this survey. The survey can be completed in the paper form 
(enclosed) or accessed on MSAD 59’s Remote Learning Hub page. ​Parents only need to 
complete one parent survey per household. Junior high and high school are asked to 
complete two surveys( one being the student survey) and return to them to the school so 
that we may gather as much information as possible. 
 
Our goal is to better understand how remote learning went for your child(ren) and family. We will 
use this feedback to continue to improve our framework, strengthening our support structures and 
better our overall communication. This survey information will provide us valuable insight on how 
to plan for how to best meet our students' needs during this challenging time. Students, we are 
asking for your specific feedback on remote learning so we better understand what YOU may 
need in order to proceed. 
 
We are reaching out with this survey  to ask for your help in identifying where the needs are regarding 
internet connectivity and device access in the RSU59 district. We are working with the Maine 
Department of Education to obtain these devices for some of our students in need. Please fill out the 
survey below to help us with this process. 
 
There will be two available options to fill out this ​MSAD59 Remote Learning Survey​: 
 
1. A paper copy will be part of your student’s packet. Please fill out and return with the students 
other work material on June 5, 2020. 
2. A google form of these survey(s) will be on the district’s website​ ​MSAD59 Remote Learning 
Hub. 
** ​Junior High and High school students please complete a separate student survey. We value your 
input as well. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Bonnie Levesque, Superintendent of Schools 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1993lsXATk2wYuIvLUbX5R6y9L7eu8SxiNWuBwV4yZB4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1993lsXATk2wYuIvLUbX5R6y9L7eu8SxiNWuBwV4yZB4/edit?usp=sharing

